
Dear Sir or Madam: 
  
In my opinion, the legislation to regulate spamming should provide for an opt-in arrangement, instead 
of an opt-out one. 
  
Companies or people that send out unsolicited emails should include in each an opt-in option box. 
Those who wish to receive future emails or to be included in the mailing lists can respond by ticking 
the opt-in box. Those who do not wish to have anything to do with the senders can simply ignore the 
emails. This shall be sufficient to signify that they do not wish to receive future emails from the 
senders and that they want their names removed from the mailing lists. 
  
Regards, 
  
Phua Kok Heng 
 


